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15 0 Pennaeth / Headteacher Mrs Zoe Evans, BSc |

Dear Year 11 learner,
Re: Ysgol Eirias GCSE Results Day 2025

As you come towards the end of your exam period, | hope you can reflect upon the last year and feel proud of
your achievements.

Your exam results will be available to you on Thursday 21 August. Please see below for a set of frequently
asked questions. If you have any further questions, please get in touch with Mr. Metcalfe
{metcalfeal@hwbcymru.net).

When and where do | collect my results?

Your GCSE results will be available for collection from school on Thursday 21% August 2025 from 9a.m. Please
arrive at school and go to the school library for 9a.m. where you will be met by Mr Metcalfe and the team who
are distributing your results.

Results will also be emailed to all learners via Talaxy at approximately 2pm.

How do | sign up for Sixth Form?

When you receive your results, you will be given a sheet to complete with details of the entry requirements for
the Sixth Form courses that you are interested in. When you have filled this sheet in, take it along to the Sixth
Form Team, who will be based in the Reading Room. There, the Sixth Form Team can sign you up for the
courses you have chosen.

What happens if | don’t get the results | need for my next steps? |
Please do not panic. Mr Metcalfe and the team will be available during the morning to support you and to
guide you through the options available to you for your next steps. If you are concerned about not meeting the
requirements for your Sixth Form subject options, the Sixth Form Team will discuss this with you and will help
you resolve any issues.
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What if | can’t collect my results in person? |
Results will be emailed to all learners via Talaxy at approximately 2pm. ‘

If you are unable to collect your results in person, you can give authorisation for your parent/carer to collect
your results at 9am. Please write a letter requesting this and ask your parent/carer to bring this letter plus
proof of their identity with them, e.g. passport or driving licence.

When do | get my GCSE certificates?

GCSE certificates arrive in school mid-November. If you stay with us for Sixth Form, you will receive your
certificates via your form tutor in December. If you have left school but still have a sibling in school, your
certificates will be given to them for them to bring home and give to you. If you have left school and do not
have a sibling in school, then please ring the school in December and arrange to collect your certificates.

On behalf of Mrs. Evans and all the staff at Ysgol Eirias, | wish you the best for the rest of your exams, a lovely
summer and your GCSE results and the future. We hope to see you back with us for Sixth Form in September.

Best wishes,
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Mr. McKenzie
Senior Deputy Headteacher
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